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The building shell is complete, after some delays caused mostly by inclement weather. 

 

The spray on closed cell 
insulation is scheduled next 
and should be completed by 
mid April. 

 

 

 

 

Once that is done, the building crew will come 
back in and install liner panels around the inside 
perimeter of the building. The roll up doors 
should be installed by then, along with the 
electric openers. 

 

 

When those things 
are accomplished, 
the contractor building 
the interior offices and 
bathrooms will start 
framing, working with 
the electrician and 
plumber. 
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